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30 April 2021

Secretary General

Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road, Central

Dear Secretary General,

The Fourth Report of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of
the People’s Republic of China under the United Nations Convention on the
Elimination of all Forms of Discrimination against Women

The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region has
recently issued The Fourth Report of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of
the People’s Republic of China under the United Nations Convention on the
Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW), and has
uploaded the full text of the Report, in Chinese and English, to the Labour and Welfare
Bureau’s dedicated website on CEDAW (www.lwb.gov.hk/CEDAW). The Report
sets out the progress in the implementation of CEDAW in Hong Kong since the
submission of the previous report to the United Nations in 2012 and responds to the
concluding comments of the United Nations Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women after the hearing session on HKSAR’s Third Report in
2014. The Panel on Constitutional Affairs of the Legislative Council will be consulted
when the United Nations committee concerned has decided the hearing schedule for
China’s Ninth Report, including HKSAR’s Fourth Report, sometime next year.

I should be grateful if you could disseminate the above information to
Members of the Legislative Council. If you have any questions, please contact the
undersigned at 2810 2246.

(Anson WAN)
for Secretary for Labour and Welfare






